
	

																																										 	
	
Dear	Families:	
	
	 Welcome	to	the	2024	–	2025	school	year!	My	name	is	Rachel	Hill	and	I	will	be	
your	child’s	teacher	this	year.	I	am	so	excited	to	be	joining	the	Twinkle	Preschool	
team!	I	have	a	Bachelor’s	Degree	in	Early	Childhood	Intervention	(Age	3	–	Grade	3)	
and	have	years	of	experience	in	both	school	age	and	preschool	intervention.	My	
passion	for	education	comes	from	my	own	personal	experience	of	having	speech	
delay	and	a	learning	disability.	This	experience	has	made	me	want	to	become	the	
teachers	and	Interventionists	I	had	growing	up.	
	
	 Your	child	will	be	provided	with	enriching	activities	throughout	the	day	to	
promote	growth	in	each	developmental	area.	Our	centers	based	program	is	
designed	to	help	each	child	gain	independence.	The	classroom	environment	will	be	a	
safe	and	nurturing	environment	designed	to	meet	each	child’s	needs.		
	
	 Each	month,	a	tentative	calendar	of	events	will	be	sent	home.	These	activities	
are	based	on	the	Ohio	Learning	and	Development	Standards,	our	curriculum	and	the	
interests	of	the	children.	A	daily	communication	report	will	also	be	sent	home	with	
your	child	each	day.	This	report	goes	over	how	much	your	child	ate,	if/how	often	
your	child	used	the	bathroom,	what	centers	they	played	in,	if	they	took	a	nap,	a	
small	comment	section	from	us	and	if	we	need	any	items	to	be	replaced	(clothes,	
supplies,	etc.).	This	is	to	give	you	a	snap	shot	of	your	child’s	progress	and	what	they	
have	been	enjoying	in	the	classroom.	
	
									I	am	excited	to	meet	you	and	your	child!	Once	I	have	my	email	address	and	
communications	set	up,	I	will	give	you	information	on	how	to	reach	me.		
	
Sincerely,	
							Rachel	Hill	


